
 

 

 
10th August 2023 

 
CIVIL AVIATION AUTHORITY OF MALAYSIA (CAAM) 
Level 2, Podium Block A, 
No.27, Persiaran Perdana, Presint 4,  

Federal Government Administration Center, 

62618 Putrajaya , Malaysia. 

 
Attn: To Whom It May Concern 

 
LETTER OF INTENT FOR HELICOPTER CONTINUING AIRWORTHINESS MANAGEMENT 
ORGANISATION (CAMO) AND APPROVED MAINTENANCE ORGANISATION (AMO)  

 
With regards to the matter above, this letter serves to notify that CHARTER GROUP AERO SDN BHD 

is considering entering into a maintenance and CAMO contract with GALAXY AEROSPACE SDN. 

BHD. under following requirement: 

 

1.  Galaxy Aerospace holds CAAM Part-145 and CAMO Approval for AS350 B3e and B2. 

 

This Letter of Intent holds no obligation upon either party until and unless a formal contract of 

agreement has been signed. 

 
Your review and acceptance are very much appreciated. 

 
Thank you. 

 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 
 
 
JUNE LOW 
Corporate Representative 
 

 
 

 

  

 


